
 

  

July 11, 2025 

 

Notice of Summer Holiday 

 

 

Dear Our Valued Customers, 

 

It feels like hot and humid weather remain for a while. 

 

We inform you of our office closure for the Summer Holiday. 

We will be closed from August 9th through August 17th, 2025.  

 

We will resume business as usual on August 18th, 2025. Orders and 

inquiries during the holiday will be responded to after August 18th. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 

Thank you very much for your understanding. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Autec Team 


